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Dear Educator: 

Greetings from THE JOURNAL OF ADVENTIST EDUCATION®--the professional journal for Adventist Christian 

educators worldwide. We are delighted to share with you some of our recent updates, and we hope that you will 

share these with your colleagues: 

We’re Digital! 
In January 2017, THE JOURNAL OF ADVENTIST EDUCATION® transitioned to an all-digital format. The new JAE App 

is available from the Apple Store and Google Play for FREE. The print edition continues in three divisions of the 

world church and will be printed locally within those regions. 

Updated Website 

Current and archived issues of THE JOURNAL are also accessible on our updated and redesigned 

Website:http://jae.adventist.org/. Users can access the same information as before; however, we have a new section 

titled “Calls for Manuscripts” (http://jae.adventist.org/en/calls-for-manuscripts). In addition to the list of possible 

article topics provided in the Authors section, the Calls page provides information about upcoming special issues for 

which an open invitation is shared.  

Publication Schedule 
We have adopted a quarterly schedule: January-March; April-June; July-September; and October-December. 

Editorial Manager 

Editorial Manager is our new manuscript submission and peer-review tracking 

system: http://www.editorialmanager.com/jae/default.aspx. The submission process is streamlined, allowing all 

author information to be collected upon submission. Authors are also able to track the progress of a submitted 

manuscript. Peer reviewers are able to save their reviews and retain a record of service to the journal. 

Media Kit  

We have prepared a media kit with several promotional resources available for your use. The promotional posters 

are available in an 11” x 17” format, and can be resized upon request. Customization of banner sized posters are also 

available upon request. A promotional video in English and Spanish is available for your use and can be found 

here: https://vimeo.com/222366460 andhttps://vimeo.com/222366419. Videos in French and Portuguese are in 

production and soon will be available for you to share.  

Remember us as you share the results of your research, implement new programs or instructional approaches, reflect 

on the value of Adventist Education, and as you intentionally integrate faith with learning across the curriculum. 

Remember to write for us! We look forward to hearing from you! 

Kind regards, 

Faith-Ann McGarrell, PhD 

Editor, THE JOURNAL OF ADVENTIST EDUCATION 
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